
Daily Announcements 
Linn-Mar High School 

Wednesday,  January 3, 2024 
 

Happy New Year!   

Hope you all had a wonderful break and are all recharged!  We have 4 regular school 
days for this semester.   We will be having Semester Finals from Tuesday, 
January 9th- Thursday, January 11th . 
 

• The schedule for these days will be different from our usual daily schedule. 

o You do not need to be on campus if you do not have a final.  

o No one will be allowed in the hallways or Pride Rock Commons during 
designated finals times. 

o If you know that you are going to be gone during finals you must have a parent 
call you out through the Deans’ office & then complete a form to request to take 
your finals at a different time. 

 
 

CLUBS 
 
SPORTS   
 
NEWS from the COUNSELING OFFICE  
 
OK Seniors, the Linn-Mar Foundation Scholarship deadline is 11 days away on Monday January 
15th.  Have you started your application, asked your teachers for Letters of Recommendations yet?    
Don’t miss out on these wonderful scholarship opportunities for your future.  The awards range 
from $500-$1500!   Applications are completely online and due January 15th.  Check out the LM 
Foundation website for more details. 
 

Also, be sure to visit Xello weekly for new scholarship opportunities. There are 
currently 37 local scholarships available for you to apply today! Don’t miss out on this 
great opportunity to lessen the cost of tuition! Scholarship deadlines are fast 
approaching.  
 
 
 



10th and 11th graders, you can now apply for summer internships. Internships are a 
great way for you to learn more about the careers AND earn high school credit. 
Internships run from June – August and require 45 or 90 hours at the job site. Check 
your email for more details. 
 
 
 
 
College Rep visits this week: 
A Rep from the Colleges listed below will be at Linn-Mar to meet with any students who has 
questions, or interest in learning more.  Stop by the Counselors Office to get a pass to visit. 
 
 

 

Visits planned for next week are: 

 

Don’t forget to follow the Counselors Office on Instagram, @linnmarhscounseling to get updates 
on all of the events happening in the College & Career Center. 
 
Just a few reminders from the Dean's Office  
 
Students must have a current 2023-2024 LMHS parking tag to park on campus during the school 
day. 
 
All students with parking tags must park in their designated parking lot to avoid getting a $25.00 
parking violation. Tags must be displayed at all times. 
 
Students parking off campus are NOT allowed to park in the following locations. 
LRC/Compass 
Excelsior Middle School 
Indian Creek Elementary 
Apartment parking lots across the street 
Local businesses in the area 
 
Students parking on the street please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get 
ticketed by the Marion Police dept. 
 


